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March 19,2007 

Via FedEx 

Chairman Sara Kyle 
C/O Sharla Dillon, Docket Manager 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, TN 37243-0505 

Re: Docket No. 06-00303: Joint Application of Journal Communications, Inc., 
Norlight Telecommunications, Inc. and Q-Cornm Corporation for Approval of 
the Transfer of Control of Norlight Telecommunications, Inc. to Q-Comm 
Corporation and for Norlight Telecommunications, Inc. to Participate in 
Certain Financing Arrangements 
NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Ms. Kyle: 

On behalf of Journal Communications, Inc., Norlight Telecommunications, Inc. 
("Norlight"), and Q-Comm Corporation (collectively, the "Applicants"), this letter 
notifies the Tennessee Regulatory Authority ("TRA") that on February 26, 2007 the 
Applicants completed the transactions described in the Application and approved by the 
Commission on January 22, 2007.' As a result, control of Norlight was transferred to Q- 
Comm Corporation and Norlight has entered into the financing arrangements described in 
the Application. 

An original and thirteen (13) copies of this Notice of Consummation are enclosed for 
filing. Please date-stamp the extra copy of this filing and return it in the envelope 

1 The spin off of Norlight from Journal as described in Docket No. 06-00149 and approved 
by the TRA on September 29, 2006 will not occur. See Applicatiotl ofNorlight 
Telecornmuniratiorzs, Inc. for Approval of a Pro Fornza Transfer of Control, Order Approving 
Transfer of Authority, Docket No. 06-00149 (Sept. 29, 2006). Norlight is separately filing a 
notice of non-consummation regarding the spin off in that Docket. 
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provided. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Brett 
Ferenchak at (202) 373-6697. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Binghom McCutchen LLP Catherine Wang 
bingham.com Brett P. Ferenchak 

Katie B. Besha 

Counsel for the Applicants 


